
 

 

 
 

  
 
 
 

 

Dear Members, 
 

Salutations and welcome to 2019! We hope you had a 

wonderful holiday season celebrating with friends and 

family. We are excited to be back and ready for a new 

year full of scrumptious dinners and events! We cannot 

wait to welcome you back to both Gabriel’s Café and The 

Carillon! 

 

Here is to a fun and safe New Year! 

 

“The future belongs to those who believe in the beauty of their dreams”. – Eleanor 

Roosevelt 

    
  

Upcoming Events 
Sparkling Wine Dinner, Thursday, January 24th, 5:00PM – 10:00PM 

The Carillon will be hosting a January Sparkling Wine Dinner for all of those who are 

ready to stop suffering through their New Year’s Eve resolutions and indulge like it’s still 

the holiday season. Chef Kyle Barham will be creating a special three-course menu to 

pair with sparkling wines from around the world. Hope you can join us for some post-

holiday cheer! The price for Campus Club Members will be $44++. For detailed 

information and to reserve your table, contact The Carillon at 512-404-3655 or 

thecarillon@attconf.utexas.edu. Complimentary Self-Parking is located in our garage. 

Cheers! 

 

Valentine’s Day Dinner at The Carillon, Thursday, February 14th, 5:00PM-10:00PM 

Treat your sweetheart to a decadent, three – course dinner at The Carillon! We are 

currently taking reservations for our Valentine’s Day Dinner on Thursday, February 14th.  

Menu details and pricing for Campus Club coming soon!  

For more information or to reserve your table, contact The Carillon at 512-404-3655 or 

thecarillon@attconf.utexas.edu. 

 

Campus Club Mardi Gras Lunch, Tuesday, March 5th, 11:30AM-1:30PM 

Celebrate Fat Tuesday with friends and colleagues at our annual Mardi Gras lunch at 

The Carillon! We’ll be featuring a festive buffet complete with King Cake! Cost for the full 

buffet is $16.95++ for Campus Club Members. For more information or to reserve your 

spot, contact The Carillon at 512-404-3655 or thecarillon@attconf.utexas.edu. 
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Winter Menu Debut 
At the turn of year we will be rolling out our new 

winter menu. We plan to keep some of our signature 

dishes, but we will be adding some fresh salads, 

halibut and duck entrées, as well as all new desserts. 

The Carillon will resume regular hours on January 4th, 

please call 512-404-3655 or contact us by email at 

thecarillon@attconf.utexas.edu to make a 

reservation.   

   

 
 

Gabriel’s Café 
Remember to stop by Gabriel’s on Thursdays from 4pm-11pm for your complimentary 

glass of house wine or draft beer when you use your Campus Club card! 

    
Spring Semester Private Room Reservations 
As with every new semester, private room reservations fill up quickly! Be sure to contact 

The Carillon soon for your private dining needs! The best way to reserve a private room is 

to contact The Carillon by email at thecarillon@attconf.utexas.edu or by phone at 512-

404-3655. 

 

    
Automatic Payments 
Automatic payment is a quick and easy way to keep up with your monthly Campus 

Club balance. To sign up for automatic payment for your monthly dues, please contact 

Russell Wilson in accounting at 512-404-3644.  

 

    
 

  
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Alicia Bogart 
Director 
(512) 471.8611      
Alicia.Bogart@austin.utexas.edu     
 

Julia Henderson 
Campus Club Supervisor 
(512) 404.3616     
Julia.Henderson@attconf.utexas.edu     
 

For reservations to the Carillon Restaurant, please call 512-404-3655 or email TheCarillon@attconf.utexas.edu. 
For more information please visit www.utexas.edu/campusclub or contact: 
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